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Thursday 26th June 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Solent Celebration Day – Friday 27th June 2025  

As you will already be aware, Friday 27th June is a non-school uniform day, in exchange for a tombola 

donation for the FSS Summer Fayre.  Our school community felt that this would also be a great opportunity 

to celebrate a very successful year and a glowing Ofsted report! 

Over the last couple of weeks, the children have been sharing ideas as to how they would like to celebrate, 

and their contributions have generated the plan for the day. There will be lots of fun activities for them to join 

in with! 

During the day, each class will have the opportunity to take part in art and craft activities, extra reward time 

and additional playtimes.  The children have asked to play games, sing songs, dance, have a party, jump on 

a bouncy castle and have a sweet treat! They also asked for another whole school trip, but we are not sure 

we can work out the logistics in time for Friday!   

In addition to this, during the morning, an ice-cream van will be visiting the school site, and every child will 

be able to have either an ice-cream or an ice lolly.  During the afternoon, we are still going ahead with our 

Year 2 to Year 5 Buddy Visit and the ice-cream van will be going along to the Junior School with them! We 

are sure that this will be a lovely memory for them, chatting and sharing ice-creams together.   

We have all of the children’s dietary needs and allergies recorded and the class teams are aware of these. 

We would like to take the opportunity to thank the Friends of Solent Schools, as they have funded the 

Celebration Day making this very special Celebration Day possible.   

Finally, we hope that your child has an enjoyable day, making wonderful memories! 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs E Curthoys 

Head of School  
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